
 

 

 
No questions 

 
 
 
 

 
No shareholders, holders of subscription rights, holders of debentures, or holders of convertible 
debentures made use of their right to ask written questions to the Board of Directors or to the Statutory 
Auditor with respect to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 13 May 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


